
Courtesy Call by JICA Volunteers on Ambassador OHMORI Setsuo 

3rd December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On the 2nd December, 2024, Ambassador OHMORI Setsuo welcomed eight 

new JICA volunteers who arrived in Botswana last month. Each volunteer has extensive 
experience in their assigned field, including Environmental Education, Support for 
children with disabilities, Community Development, Marketing, Business 
Administration, Waste Management and Computer Technology. They will be 
dispatched to their respective host-organizations by the end of this month. 

Currently, there are 32 JICA volunteers in Botswana. Some of the new arrivals 
will work in the northern region of Botswana, in places such as Maun, Kasane and 
Masunga. 

JICA Volunteers are dispatched by JICA to local government, educational 
institutions and NGOs in Botswana, where they work in various fields in cooperation 
with local organizations, residents, schools, etc. in each community. 

 


